
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Chula Vista Elementary School District, acting by and through its 
Governing Board, hereinafter referred to as the “DISTRICT” will receive up to, but no later than TWO 
O’CLOCK PM (2:00PM) on the 23rd of April, 2024 the required prequalification documents for the 
forthcoming 2024 Calendar year. 
   
They shall be addressed to the District’s Project Construction Manager, (Balfour Beatty 
Construction), 
and received at the following location: 
   
Chula Vista Elementary School District 
Attn: Balfour Beatty Construction, Shawn O’Neil 
84 East J Street 
Chula Vista, CA 91910 
   
Prequalification Documents will be available via Building Connected. Please contact Shawn O’Neil 
at 
soneil@balfourbeattyus.com,  and Carolina Lopez at clopez@balfourbeattyus.com for 
access. 
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